Matthew Rosel

From: SCHNEIDER Shane J <Shane.SCHNEIDER@rms.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 November 2015 3:28 PM

To: Matthew Rosel

Cc: Tamzyn Bartlett

Subject: RE: RMS submission SSD 6956 and SSD 6957
Attachments: SSD 6957 Response Table.pdf

Hi Matthew,

My comments to the applicant’s responses are below.

SSD6956

The comments are noted. For my comments.on Section 3.2 of the Construction Traffic Management Plan cumulative
impacts of other listed proposals aside from Barangaroo South/Central/Reserve do not appear to have been
considered. Projects such as light rail, the Metro and Walsh Bay will have direct affects on traffic volumes in Sussex
Street and Hickson Road. The others | have listed will have indirect affects.

SSD6957
| have attached my responses in the attached table.

Regards,

Shane



